Town of Middlebury Emergency Management Bulletin August 28, 2020

More Middlebury Testing Available

This from Moira Cook at the VDH District Office in Middlebury:

The District just posted two additional COVID-19 testing dates in Middlebury for September. The National Guard will run COVID-19 testing clinics on September 3 and 10 at the American Legion Post #27 (49 Wilson Road). The clinics will run from 9am – 3pm. National Guard clinics can accommodate 200 appointments per day with additional capacity for walk-ins. The National Guard will likely continue to host Thursday clinics through September. We are hoping to finalize plans for additional September National Guard clinics next week.

The Health Department Middlebury office will continue to host COVID-19 clinics every Tuesday from 9am – 3pm at their building at 156 South Village Green. Their clinics have 100 appointments per day.

For more information about Health Department and National Guard COVID-19 testing clinics: https://www.healthvermont.gov/response/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-covid-19

Planning on Travel? Check the Cross State Travel Map

Oh, Oh, some parts of New England are getting very fall-like in their colors. Central and Eastern Mass are a mess though the Cape looks okay; Maine counties of York, Androscoggin, Penobscot and Somerset are likewise donning their fall colors. Even New Hampshire is sporting some foliage-like coloring in the Keene area and CT has a wee bit o' green in the lower CT River Valley and out by Foxwoods but the rest is quarantine-if-you-stay-over land. Rhode Island, with the exception of Newport, is all red. What's going on there? Too small for social distancing perhaps.

https://accd.vermont.gov/covid-19/restart/cross-state-travel

Vermont remains stable, though we've picked up a couple of positives in Addison County this week.

One Last Word For the Week

Here the Von Trapp family (sort of) entertains you with ways to beat the virus. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MMBh-eo3tvE